
 

 

Firering Strategic Minerals plc / EPIC: FRG / Market: AIM / Sector: Mining 
3 October 2024 

Firering Strategic Minerals plc 
(“Firering” or “the Company”) 

 
New Corporate Presentation 

 
Firering Strategic Minerals plc, an emerging quicklime production and critical mineral exploration 
company, is pleased to announce that a new Corporate Presentation has been published on the 
Company's website. The new presentation provides further details on its quicklime project in Zambia, 
which is on track to start phased production in Q4 2024 and ramp up to full capacity by mid-2025 to 
become one of the largest quicklime producers in the region.  No material new financial or other 
information has been provided. 
 
Firering will provide a deliver this new presentation live to investors via Investor Meet Company at 
12.00pm BST today, Thursday 3 October.  This is open to all existing and potential shareholders; to sign 
up visit: https://www.investormeetcompany.com/firering-strategic-minerals-plc/register-investor.  
 
 Investors can view the new presentation via the following link: 
www.fireringplc.com/corporatepresentation.  
 

*** ENDS *** 
 
For further information visit www.fireringplc.com or contact: 
 

Firering Strategic Minerals 
Yuval Cohen 

E: info@firering-holdings.com 

SPARK Advisory Partners Limited (Nominated Adviser) 
Neil Baldwin / James Keeshan / Adam Dawes 

T: +44 20 3368 3550 
  

Optiva Securities Limited (Joint Broker) 
Christian Dennis / Daniel Ingram 

T: +44 20 3137 1903 

Shard Capital Partners LLP (Joint Broker) 
Damon Heath / Erik Woolgar 

T: +44 20 7186 9950 

St Brides Partners Limited (Financial PR) 
Isabel de Salis / Susie Geliher  

E: firering@stbridespartners.co.uk  

 
About Reach announcements 
Reach is an investor communication service aimed at assisting listed and unlisted (including AIM 
quoted) companies to distribute media only / non-regulatory news releases such as marketing 



 

 

messages, corporate and product information into the public domain. An RNS Regulatory 
announcement is required to be notified under the AIM Rules for Companies. 
  


